
From: Cedric Richards  
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 10:59 AM 
To: s.filson@london.ca 
Cc: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Oxford/Richmond & Kellogg Lane Transit Villages 

 

Good morning all, 

 

I am writing in support of the Official Plan Amendments to designate the intersection of 
Oxford and Richmond Street, and Kellogg Lane as Transit Villages. This should have been 
done long ago, and is much needed in a city of a population of nearly a half million people. 
We need more of this, and less sprawl. 

 

Thank you, 
 

 

--  

Cedric Richards 

Author, Southern Ontario Journal 

https://southernontariojournal.substack.com 
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